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Greetings Nobles and Ladies. 

We had 47 members present at our February meeting. 

We welcome Jack Devine of Newton as a new Noble of our club. 

Please remember:  

Potentate's Lady, Jean Elder, Judy Bowman's Family, David & Pam London's Family, Meta 
Power, Jerry Johnson's daughter (Jennifer), Carl Isenhour, fire & tornado victims, our Military 
Troops and Shrine Hospital Patients, as well as our members and families that have ongoing 
challenges. 

Our meal for this month is Pinto Beans.    

Food Committee: Chairpersons: David & Judy Bowman                                         

Kenny & Vickie Jarrett Jerry Johnson Kevin & Carla Johnson 

Rupert & Ann Little  Dick & Marilyn Bornemann 

Hospital Inquiries: Alfred Keller 828 320-3755, Rupert Little 828 459-7483, Jr. Cline 828 291-
2717 Hospital Report: no activity 

Upcoming Events: 

April 2 – Gator meeting at PC Wray's 

May 2&3 – Oasis Paper Sale 

May 31 – Family Fun Day at Red Fez Shrine Club on Lake Wylie 

June 6 & 7 – Summer Ceremonial at Asheboro, Asheboro Inn 336 626-4414 

Shriner's Game Day was again a success.  We netted $9,594.66. 

The Temple candy sale is in progress.  See club President David Bumgarner for candy to sell. 

 The Temple 50/50 money drawing for $10,000 will be in Asheboro.  Tickets are $5 each or five 
for $20. 

The juke box and unused kitchen equipment will be put on Ebay for sale. 

Our freezer in the kitchen is out again.  Joe G. will get prices on fixing it again and on a new one. 



The club kitchen now has a 99% sanitation rating.  Please return all items to their proper place 
and help keep the kitchen clean and orderly.  Do not leave anything on the floor.  Turn all pots, 
pans, bowls, etc. upside down when storing. 

The Gator Patrol has wooden fez boxes for sale for $100.  They are made and donated by Paul 
Keller.  Call Allen Leatherman to purchase.  704 462-4959 

Gail Bumgarner is working on our past presidents project.  She needs the names of presidents for 
1964 through 1967 and 1970 through 1983.  Call her (828 217-5408) if you can help with these 
names. 

Bring your aluminum can tabs (silver only please) to the club.  The Cincinnati Burn Hospital 
uses them to benefit the patients.  You may also save the aluminum cans and bring them to the 
club to be sold locally.  The money is given to the hospitals.  So at our meetings take your tabs 
and cans to the bar to be recycled.  Thanks for your help.  Cans collected so far have been sold 
for a profit of $356.72. 

Dan Wallace is our Club Manager.  Call him with any questions about renting the building or 
scheduling events.  828 466-3300 or 828 320-0596  Dan will also handle bereavement duties for 
the club.  Please call him for a need and allow him time to do what is necessary. 

For club supply needs, (ie. plates, forks, tissue) please let the club manager, Dan Wallace, or 
president know; especially after each meeting or event. 

Call Donna Rozzelle or Denise Wallace, when one of our ladies is in need of special attention.  
Ladies please bring $1 each month for the flower fund. 

Website for CCSC: www.catawbashrineclub.org                                                                                
Website for Oasis Temple info: www.oasisshriners.org                  www.membershipteam.com 

Remember our next meeting date, March 26, 2008. 

A Thought To Ponder 

Service to others brings blessings untold; 

Without it man may be poor even when surrounded by gold. 

  

  

I want to thank each one of you for your thoughts and prayers for my mother, Mary Wilson.  As 
of 5:55 AM, March 14, 2008 my mom is "home free." 

Sincerely, Judy Bowman  


